
 

 

 
 

 

 

 Attn:  All Prospective Bidders September 23, 2024 

  190093201  

Re: Town of Brookfield, Connecticut 

 Water Pollution Control Authority  

 Phase II - 133 Pump Station  

 RFP Number: 2024-02 

 Addendum No. 2 

 

Dear Bidder: 

You are hereby notified of Addendum No.2 to the Bid Package, dated August 28th, 2024, for the 

above-referenced project. Please note that you are required to acknowledge receipt of this 

Addendum within the Proposal (page P-4) and submit it with your bid package. Failure to do so 

may cause rejection of your bid. 

A pre-bid meeting was held on September 17, 2024. The following are questions from 

the meeting and responses. Additional questions have been answered as part of 

Addendum 1. 

 

1. Will there be a new transformer, or will the location of the previous transformer 

remain? 

 

Response: There will be a new transformer. It will be installed along the same 

wall as the existing transformer. See the revised electrical power plan, Drawing 

E-101 for the revised proposed transformer location. 

 

2. Since the generator has previously been removed from inside the pump house, 

and relocated out the pump house, will the housekeeping pad, used for the old 

generator location inside the pump house, be removed?  

 

Response: The housekeeping pad located inside the pump house shall be 

removed. The electrical demolition plan and single line plan, Drawing ED-101 has 

been revised to reflect this change. 

 

The following additional change has been made to the electrical demolition plan and 

single line plan, Drawing ED-101: 

 

1. The existing water tank inside the pump house will be removed by the BWPCA 

for the duration of construction. The BWPCA will relocate the water tank after 

construction is completed. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 
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